No.Inc Announces EdTech Focus with Website Relaunch

Software developers No.Inc announce website relaunch with new focus on educational technology

Baltimore, MD (PRWEB) February 17, 2016

[bookmark: _GoBack]No.Inc, a software development company that has been in business in Baltimore Maryland for the past 17 years, has launched a new website at www.noinc.com to showcase its new focus on educational technology.

“Our company has grown,” says James Hagen, cofounder of No.Inc. “We’ve worked in a lot of industries and done a lot with this medium of the Web. Our focus has always been on creating quality solutions for our clients through creativity, craftsmanship, and collaboration. That focus remains at the core of what we do, but today we are announcing a formal change in the type of work we are doing and for whom we are doing it.”

After a long history of working at the leading edge of custom software development for educational institutions and nonprofit organizations, and recently successfully completing a handful of large-scale projects in education, No.Inc will now focus all of their attention on educational technology.

No.Inc’s educational technology solutions have powered a range of projects including mobile courseware and statewide assessments. No.Inc has developed tools to support and manage teacher evaluations, early care and education provider ratings, STEM career planning, special education case management, and much more.

Dave Peloff from Johns Hopkins University’s Center for Technology in Education said of No.Inc’s recent Kindergarten Readiness Assessment solution, “The No.Inc team provided critical expertise related to cloud-based architecture that maximized the power and scalability of the system.”

“After years of working in the education industry, we know what works and what doesn’t,” says Hagen. “We’re excited to bring our focus to educational technology and help define the future of large-scale EdTech.”

For more information about No.Inc and to see their new website, please visit www.noinc.com.

About No.Inc
Since 2000, No.Inc has worked at the leading edge of custom software development for educational institutions and nonprofit organizations. Schools, school systems, and education agencies across the country seek our expertise and our proven technologies to help them redefine the power of data management, tracking, and reporting in educational excellence. Built on processes that emphasize quality, user experiences designed by research and performing at enterprise-scale, No.Inc today is helping set the standard for future-facing educational technology solutions that are friendly and fast.
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